
TIME: 6:30 P.M. 

Centerville City Council 
Work Session Meeting 
Monday, May 21, 2018 

PLACE: Centerville Municipal Building - Law Library 
Mayor Brooks Compton 
Deputy Mayor Belinda Kenley 
Councilmembers John Beals 

Mark Engert 
John Palcher 
JoAnne Rau 
Bill Serr 

Clerk of Council Carin Andrews 
City Manager Wayne Davis 
Public Works Director Doug Spitler 
Finance Director Jonathan Hudson 
City Planner Andrew Rodney 
Human Resources Manager Jennifer Brumby 
Assistant to the City Manager Kristen Gopman 
Municipal Attorney Scott Liberman 

Mayor Compton called the meeting to order at 6:35 P.M. 

In City Manager/City Council Communications, Mr. Davis shared information on 
the following topics: 

• The status of open positions - Police Chief, Economic Development Administrator, 
and Assistant City Manager 

• The fiber optic project and prevailing wages 
• The Ohio Police tentative agreement 
• The meeting with Sugarcreek Township regarding Brown Road 
• The commendation of Finance Director Jonathan Hudson for CAFR completion 

Mr. Palcher inquired about the status and plans for the Elsa's property on Far Hills 
A venue where buildings were taken down. Staff will put together an update. 

Mayor Compton introduced a discussion about parking on Glencroft Drive and the 
complaints received from residents. "No Parking" signs were originally put up to keep 
high school students from parking on the street. 

Mr. Brinegar reviewed the State Route 725 Urban Paving Program and the Crack 
Sealing Program. The single bid received for the crack sealing program was reasonable. 

At approximately 7:05 P.M. Mr. Engert arrived at the meeting and Mr. Palcher 
made a motion to move into Executive Session for Economic Development, for Collective 
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Bargaining updates concerning compensation or other terms and conditions of employment 
and for Litigation to confer with the municipal attorney on pending or imminent litigation. 
Mrs. Rau seconded the motion, and it passed with a 7-0 vote. After no official business 
was conducted, Mrs. Kenley made a motion to move out of Executive Session, which was 
seconded by Mrs. Rau and passed with a 7-0 vote. 

When Mayor Compton adjourned the meeting at 7:25 P.M., Council moved to 
Council Chambers for the regular Council meeting. The next work session will be 
Monday, June 4, 2018 at 5:30 P.M. in the Law Libr~ry. __ /} /) . 

t~n . ~U° 

Approved: 




